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12/1/2020 
 
Dear Skaneateles family, 
 
Today we learned of an additional four students who tested positive with COVID-19, one from Waterman Elementary 
School and three from our high school.   Additionally, we have multiple high school staff members being placed into 
precautionary quarantine by our local County Health Departments.  As of this moment we have plans in place to support 
those individuals in quarantine and all schools K-12 will remain open tomorrow.   
 
With each new absence we get closer to a forced closure due to increased staffing constraints.  In the event of a closure 
students will follow their schedules and classes will be live streamed each day.   
 
On behalf of the faculty, staff, administration, and Board of Education our thoughts are with all of our Skaneateles family 
members who have been impacted by COVID-19.   
 
Please stay safe and remain vigilant as we see this through. 
 
Stronger together, 

 
Eric Knuth 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 


